Dear Parents

A quick reminder that tomorrow the children have Woodland Learning. Our second session this term will take place on Wednesday 15th October

DT/Science project



Next week, most of the children are doing Bikeability training, so there will be different groups of children in and out of the classroom at all times. I have decided that this would be a good time to carry out our science/DT project, which involves following instructions to create a lighthouse. I have most of the equipment required, but we will need cardboard tubes and plastic pots with lids, such as pate or coleslaw pots, which will contain the batteries and wires etc. I would appreciate it if you could send in any tubes and pots you have this week.

Best wishes, Louise Grinstead